Carol Staudacher will discuss her writings on recovery from the death of a loved one.

Author reaches ‘Beyond Grief’

Going “Beyond Grief’ is this
month’s subject for the monthly
Book Talk sponsored by Friends of
Santa Cruz Public Libraries.

Carol Staudacher will speak at
noon Tuesday at the Central Li-
brary, 204 Church St., on her book
entitled “Beyond Grief: Recovering
from the Death of a Loved One.”

Her talk will be directed to those
experiencing personal bereave-
ment and to lay and professional
persons who work with others in
this matter.

Staudacher has written for 20
years in the fields of mental health,
educational technology and psy-
chology. In the last four years, she

has done intensive and specialized
research in the field of bereave-
ment.

Currently, she is working on the
second in a series of books on the
grieving process and she is a con-
sultant to service organizations
and institutions. -

Book talks are open to the public,
free. ‘




